
Bui, Kimberly

From: Mike W.
Sent: December-10-18 11:57 PM
To: Clerks Rez Ret it
Subject: Bylaw No. 13950

Bylaw #

Dear SirlMadam

I am writing to express my concerns regarding Bylaw No. 13950 (to permit the operation of a child care facility
for 86 children) at 4838 Hastings Street.

Parking is restricted for the 4800-block of Hastings Street and limited for the 400-block of Gamma Avenue. I
am concerned the back lane will be congested with parked cars when parents pick up or drop off their
children.

Also, I am concerned about traffic safety as I have observed speeding west-bound vehicles ignore the do-not-
enter sign at the east end of the back lane. Perhaps the installation of speed bumps or the closure of the east end
of the back lane be considered to help calm traffic.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,
Mike Wong
4827 Pender Street, Burnaby
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